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Case Officer James Kirkham  
 

Organisation
Name Barbara Spicer

Address Heywards House,Spring Lane,Little Bourton,Banbury,OX17 1RJ

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments Please see my previous letter of objection, submitted on-line on 29/3/2021. All these
objections still stand. In addition, I feel that: - the proposed waste management system is
unsafe and inadequate; - the development would have an adverse effect on local wildlife; -
the development would seriously impact on the rural nature of the two villages and the
connecting quiet road - Foxden Way; - local transport is very limited and not suitable for
supporting any new developments; - there are small roads with blind bends - I feel any
increase in traffic would be dangerous; - if this proposed development were to be approved
it would open the door to further speculative bids which would not be helpful. In summary, I
strongly object to this proposed development for the reasons above and those outlined in
my previous letter of objection.
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